
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
BUDGET WORKSHOP & OTHER BUSINESS 

Tuesday 
October 25, 2022 

6:11 PM 
 

The Budget Workshop was called to order at 6:11 P.M. Tuesday, 
October 25, 2022. 

 
ATTENDANCE: 
Attending the workshop were Supervisors Bronwyn Kolovich, Frank Wise, 
and Gary Friend. Also attending were Jodi L. Noble-Township Manager, 
Judy Taylor, Treasurer; and Jamie Rozzo, Recording Secretary  
 

1. Fred Simpson – Chartiers Fire Chief:  Requests presented include increasing the 
stipend funding. Fred gave an overview of this program and how the point 
system works for firefighters.  Currently the fund receives $25,000.00. 

He brought up the duty shift program and has suggested having a firefighter on 
shifts 7am-3pm and 3pm-11pm daily. No overnights would be necessary due to 
the stipulation of having sleeping quarters. Discussion took place on the 
operations of a duty shift program. 

His last request is for a mini pumper.  This would be a smaller truck that is more 
accessible for properties across small bridges, etc..  The larger tankers are 
unable to go across these types of bridges.   

Discuss and questions took place on the items requested. 

 

 
The budget meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

 

                                                                                                   ______________________ 

                                                                                                   Frank Wise Jr. 

Jamie Rozzo -Recording Secretary                                               


